

Bristol, Conn. accepting sealed bids for reuse of Memorial Blvd. School

September 06, 2012 - Front Section

The city of Bristol is accepting sealed responses related to the reuse of the property known as Memorial Boulevard Middle School, identified as Lot 114 on Assessor's Map 30.

Sealed responses will be accepted by the purchasing department, on behalf of the real estate committee of the city council, until September 21st at 1 p.m. Subsequent to the receipt of proposals, there will be a public meeting held on October 1st in Bristol City Hall, regarding potential reuses of said property.

Further information can be obtained by contacting the city of Bristol purchasing department.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540